                                               Pool CE Primary

                                               Arthington Lane

                                               Pool in Wharfedale

                                               Leeds

                                               LS21 1LG

                                           Tuesday 28th April 2009

Dear Mr Gordon Brown, 

We the children in Reception Class at Pool CE Primary, Leeds have sent you some of our work from ‘The Big Read’. We hope you will have time to look at some of the work and very much hope you will work very hard with all the people in Government to help all the girls and boys in the World, especially Africa, to be able to go to school and have a better life.
Thankyou

Reception Class
